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CORRIGENDUM 

 

 

 Dear Members,  

 

As informed by our auditor after publishing of Annual Accounts 2009, there is a 

typographical error in rounding off an amount and note reference in qualification 

No. ii of “Auditor’s Report to the Members” on page No. 49 of the “Annual Report 

2009”. The amount should be read as Rs.45 million instead of Rs.44 million and note 

reference 14 and 22 should be read as note 14 and 23. Further the name of Mr. 

Muhammad Shaukat Naseeb, the engagement partner of M/s. Anjum Asim Shahid 

Rahman, Chartered Accountants is added in the Auditor’s Report.    

 

The same information has also been sent to the SECP and Stock Exchanges. 

 

We regret inconvenience caused in this regard and thankful for your courtesies and 

cooperation. 

 

  

(Shahzad F. Lodhi) 

Company Secretary 
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